Hello,

We are seeking your help in soliciting nominations of outstanding teachers and educators for the Prime Minister's Awards for Teaching Excellence, for Teaching Excellence in Science, Technology, Engineering and Math, and for Excellence in Early Childhood Education. These long-standing awards celebrate educators for their leadership and their commitment to preparing youth for a digital and innovation-based economy. Anyone can nominate an educator for the award. You can help us raise awareness for the awards by putting up the enclosed posters in areas where people will see it.

As well, you can promote the initiative on your website or social media accounts by using our shareables found in the promotional tools section of the Prime Minister's Awards website https://www.canada.ca/pm-awards.

If you have any questions you can email us at <u>primeministersawards-prixdupremierministre@isedisde.gc.ca</u>.

Thank you in advance for your help in making this initiative an ongoing success!

Kristina Dixie

Manager, Prime Minister's Awards

Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada / Government of Canada

